Minutes for Community Council Meeting Oct. 16, 2012

- All welcomed and everyone introduced themselves
- Watched "Earning for Education" video
- Adopted Rules of Order discussed parliamentary procedure
- Elected Claudine Doyle as the Vice Chair and Melissa Allmon as the secretary
- Discussed having by-laws decided to look into Grovecrest's by-laws and possible adopt some for our school so members and the community understand what community council is about and what they do
- Discussed safe walking route. BreAnne Meline and Becky Smith volunteered to talk to Bethany Weight and put together a suggested safe walking route for all to approve. This will be done by the next meeting if not before. Mr. Stubbs will arrange for the SNAP people to do an assembly for us
- Test Data: Highest scores we have ever had, with exception of Language arts and it was 1 point from the highest. UCASS was briefly introduced
- Community concerns and praise:
 Carnival was great!! Thanks to all who helped
 Why is Valley View a voting location? Mr. Stubbs explained that the voting
 people call every year and ask and he gave his approval.